
Erratum

Mehmet Ceylan’s name (Ceylan M.) was erroneously included in the author list of the Editorial article which was published in 
March 2014 issue of the Journal of Pediatric Infection (Arısoy ES, Ceyhan M, Çiftçi E, et al. The National Vaccination Schedule in 
Previously Healthy Children: The Practical Recommendations about Additional Vaccines. J Pediatr Inf 2014; 8: 1-6.). Following 
Mehmet Ceylan’s warning the name “Ceylan M.” was removed from the author list of the manuscript in question and the title and 
the author list of the manuscript was arranged as it is listed below;

Emin Sami Arısoy, Ergin Çiftçi, Mustafa Hacımustafaoğlu, Ateş Kara, Necdet Kuyucu, Ayper Somer, Fadıl Vardar. The National 
Vaccination Schedule in Previously Healthy Children: The Practical Recommendations about Additional Vaccines. J Pediatr Inf 
2014; 8: 1-6.

J Pediatr Inf 2014; 8: 93 Erratum


